
Sawgrass Springs Middle School 

Parent Updates 5-28-20 

Good Afternoon to Our Wonderful Sawgrass Springs Middle School Community, 

I hope all of our families are healthy and safe. As we bring this challenging quarter and year to an end, I 

want to thank our students, parents, teachers, and staff for your flexibility and cooperation in these 

unprecedented times. A special shout-out goes out to our 8th graders who showed toughness and grit in 

completing middle school this quarter. We wish you the best of luck in high school and beyond! We will 

provide a farewell video for 8th graders soon.  

Here are some updates for the last few days of school: 

1. We will be opening campus on Tuesday, June 2nd for students who need to pick up or drop off 

items. Please see the attached SSMS Student Pickup – Drop Off Plan for procedures if you need 

to come to campus on Tuesday. We want it to be as organized and safe as possible. There are 

specific times for grade levels by last name. There is also a survey to complete if you need to 

pick up items. This will help us to be ready for all requests. 

2. We are in the process of completing refunds for any payments made that were not fulfilled. 

Parents should begin to see transactions within the next week to their original form of payment. 

If the account is closed, or if you paid cash, a check will be issued and parents will be contacted 

for mailing or pickup. If there are any questions, comments or concerns, please email 

wichita.small@browardschools.com  

3. Yearbooks: Our yearbooks have been postponed due to a warehouse shut down. They plan to 

deliver the yearbook sometime in June if you have already paid for it. If you would still like to 

purchase a yearbook, we have some available at a cost of $50. Please go to our website at 

ssm.browardschools.com and click on the Online Payments link on the right side of the page.  

The Sawgrass Middle School faculty and staff wish all of our students and families a happy and safe 

summer. Please keep an eye out for Parentlink messages regarding information for next year as it 

unfolds. 

Respectfully, 

James Cecil 

Principal 

Sawgrass Springs Middle School 
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